
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                        9th April 2024          

Dear Parents, 

 

Confirmation will take place for our Primary 7 pupils at 12 noon on 

Friday 19th April 2024. In order to facilitate this, pupils of P1, P2 

and P3 will be dismissed from school at 11.00am on Friday 19th 

April 2024. Pupils of P4, P5 and P6 are required to sing in the choir 

and will be attending the Confirmation ceremony.  They will be 

dismissed from school after the ceremony is over at approximately 

1.30pm. 

 

There will be a snack bar menu available only for those in P4/5/6 

who wish to avail of a dinner on this particular day, but toast or 

muffin etc will be available as normal for break. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Gilchrist 

Principal. 

 
 
 
    
 

 

 


